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I oppose this legislation to make in-person voting on the date of the election the 

standard for voting. Mail-in voting gives voters time to educate themselves on the 

candidates and issues from the comfort of their homes. It is safe and secure. It 

makes it easier to vote. Additionally, standing in line to vote would be an 

inconvenience and would discourage people from voting. 


